
                   

Bicton C of E Primary School and Nursery 
 

 
 

Thursday 19th December 2019 
Dear Parents and Guardians 
 

 

Finally, just a reminder that we return to school on Tuesday 7th January. 
 
Kindest regards 
 

 
 
Mrs Johnson 

THANK YOU 

 
On behalf of all the staff, thank you to all of our parents, grandparents and families for 
coming along to enjoy our various Christmas performances this week. It has been the 

most wonderful week in school seeing the children coming together to celebrate the real 
meaning of Christmas. We are proud of each and every child and we hope you all have a 

very happy Christmas. 

 
 

All parents / guardians / family members will need a ticket (for fire regulations) and 
these will be issued initially at  

2 tickets per family from  
Thursday 5th December.  

Once every family has been given the opportunity to obtain 2 tickets, the remaining 
tickets will be issued on a first-come-first-serve basis. Please note there is no charge for 

the tickets. 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  

 

FOBS AUTUMN TERM FUNDRAISING TOTAL 

 

FOBS have had an extremely busy term and have worked tirelessly to organise a wide 
range of events including the movie night, raffle, sweet sales, disco, to name but a few. 

 
They have raised a staggering £1692 this term which is a result of your continued 

support of their events. 
 

Thank you everyone! 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

  

 


